
22/08/2020 

MRS Amy Down 
7 Nicholson ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 
amy.down@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern, I am writing to object and oppose the proposal of a new Optus phone 
tower on John Fisher Park. This is precious open space undergoing rehabilitation. It is NOT a 
space to be filled with ugly infrastructure which will be over 25 metres and is likely to have a 
serious impact on the vegetation, never mind the EMF radiation exposure to all its local 
citizens. This is a wonderful community space and a tower of this size is only going to attract 
more carriers and more radiation pollution in the future. The NSW Government has a strategic 
plan for managing crown land, which includes - expand green space, sustainable quality of life 
and climate change resilience. If this is what they stand by, this strategy doesn't support the 
installation of a mobile phone tower. Yours sincerely, Amy Down 
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